
MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD 
 

It is June and we are all looking forward to the abundance of all good things that the Summer 

season brings. As we start out this month, Unity Christ Church will be providing its Spiritual 

Community with a number of marvelous opportunities for Spiritual growth and learning. 

On June 3, 2018 Reverend Toni Boehm will be presenting the Sunday Lesson entitled 

“Mastering Abundance”.  She will also be presenting a workshop that provides greater depth 

and understanding of this Spiritual Principle.  Please plan to attend this enlightening event and 

invite your family and friends.  Rev Boehm will be sharing and we will be learning principles 

that will assist us in prospering abundantly in all areas of our lives. 

The following Sunday, June 10th, Reverend Melissa Bennet will be sharing a powerful Spiri-

tual message that will not only provide us with some nourishing spiritual food, but will help us 

continue to grow in Spiritual Understanding. 

 

June 17th is Father’s Day and one our own members, Reverend David DeChristo will be shar-

ing the Father’s Day message. Please join with us as we celebrate our Fathers, with David’s 

thought provoking Lesson entitled, “Who Is My Father”. 

On June 24th we have a special surprise.  We will experience a LiveStream of the Sunday Les-

son from Unity Village Chapel.  Reverend Erin McCabe is the Minister at the Vilage and she is 

a very inspiring dynamic Spiritual leader. This will give us all an opportunity to experience 

Unity at its World Headquarters.  Please mark your calendars and join us for the special event. 

The Board of Trustees would also like you to give us your opinions and suggestions about the 

activities and speakers we are presenting to you.  Please put all your comments in the sugges-

tion box in the foyer.  Please know that we take all of your comments and concerns into consid-

eration. 

As we continue to move forward, in Faith, let us know and affirm that, “There Is only One Pres-

ence and One Power active in our lives and in the Universe, God, the Good Omnipotent; and 

this is the Truth. 

 

Blessings to you all, 

 

The Board of Trustees 


